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The Nuclear Regulatory Comission has received reports on a variety of animal
health problems which have been attributed to the operation and/or accident
at the Three Mile Island Nuclear Power Piant. Examples of reported animal
health problems include increases of livestock stillbirths, abcrtions, and
nutritional deficiency symptoms. We are seeking your assistance together
with all the veterinarians servicing York, Dauphin, Lancaster, Cumberland,
and Lebanon Counties in identifying any new or unreported animal health
problems which may be attributable to the operation and/or accident at
Three Mile Island Nuclear Power Plant.

If you have such data or information, we would appreciate it if you would
contact Gerry Gears at (301) 492-8280 or Dr. Gerry LaRoche at (301) 492-8289
by May 9, 1980. You may call us collect at the above numbers.

We wish to thank you for any assistance you may wish to provide us and look
forward to your response.

Sincerely,

.A(,/b
Daniel R. Muller, Acting Director
Division of Site Safety and

Environmental Analysis
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation


